
SYLMAR, Calif. (Nov. 16, 2018) – As we have all watched the heartbreaking footage 
of yet another round of devastating wildfires affecting the Los Angeles area, the 
Sunshine Canyon Landfill team’s thoughts are with those impacted by the fires and 
those working to fight them. We are fortunate the fires are not currently threatening 
the Landfill, but we are taking all necessary precautions and closely monitoring the 
situation. As always, we stand by ready to support in any way we can with response 
and recovery efforts as they are initiated.
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